

7 July 2020

Jan Davies Chairperson OUTdance Inc Info@outdance.com.au

Dear Ms Davies

I am writing on behalf of the Governor of Western Australia, the Honourable Kim Beazley AC, who has asked me to thank you for inviting him to become Patron of OUTdance Inc.

The Governor is pleased to accept your invitation and is looking forward to his future involvement with OUTdance Inc.

In order to keep the Governor fully informed of important matters relating to your organisation, it is imperative that his office is advised of any change to office holders, change of address or of the significant events when they occur.

Protocol notes on extending invitations to the Governor, or hosting functions attended by the Governor, are attached. Please do not hesitate to contact this office should you require further information or clarification about protocol matters concerning the Governor.

Yours sincerely

Deborah Hegarty

OFFICIAL SECRETARY